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Cc: Gehret, Kathy; Stevenson, Gwen
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This email constitutes official correspondence from NAACLS.

If you require a paper copy, please print this email for your records.

NAACLS
5600 N. River Rd, Suite 720
Rosemont, IL 60018

National Accrediting Agency
for Clinical Laboratory Sciences

April 25, 2014

Enclosed is the NAACLS Board of Directors’ official accreditation award for your program'’s
accreditation as decided at the April 10, 2014 meeting.

This letter and the accompanying award represent formal accreditation by NAACLS.

Sincerely,

Edward Rotchford
Accreditation Specialist

©2008 NAACLS, 773.714.8880, 773.714.8886(FAX)



National Accrediting Agency
for Clinical Laboratory Sciences

A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION

April 16, 2014

Cristobal Valdez

President

Edison Community College
1973 Edison Drive

Piqua, OH 45356

Dear President Valdez:

Enclosed is the NAACLS Board of Directors’ official accreditation award for your Medical
Laboratory Technician program's accreditation as decided at its April 10, 2014 meeting.

The Board of Directors’ award is based on the continuing accreditation review process that
included a site visit of your program in Fall 2013.

Accreditation for your program will continue until April 30, 2021. As a result, your program will
commence the continuing accreditation process with submission of the Self-Study Report on
April 1, 2020 and the scheduling of a site visit during Fall 2020. We provide this information to
assist you in your program's administrative and financial planning.

This letter and the accompanying award represent formal accreditation by NAACLS. The
NAACLS Certificate of Accreditation will be forwarded to the Program Director.

Sincerely,

Gl H (P ) P§ O

Fred Rodriguez, MD
President, NAACLS Board of Directors

ce; Kathy J. Gehret, MBA, MT(ASCP), Program Director
Gwen Stevenson, RN, Dean
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NAACLS BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ ACCREDITATION AWARD

The Medical Laboratory Technician Program of Edison Community College in Piqua
Ohio, is awarded Continuing Accreditation for seven (7) years.

Kathy J. Gehret, MBA, MT(ASCP) is recognized as Program Director.

The following institutions are recognized as clinical affiliates of the program:

Joint Township District St. Mary's, OH

Wilson Memorial Sidney, OH

Upper Valley MC Troy, OH

Dayton Children's Dayton, OH

Compunet Clinical Lab Moraine & Dayton, OH
Wright Patterson AFB Wright Patterson AFB, OH
Jay County Hospital Portland, IN

Wayne Healthcare Greenville, OH

Mercer Health Coldwater, OH
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Fred Rodriguez, MD . Dianne M. Cearlock, PhD
President, NAACLS Board of Directors Chief Executive Officer

April 10, 2014



